
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 90.8%  Kingfishers 97% Jackdaws 95.9% Hummingbirds 94.8% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.6% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers 

 

School Disco Please see attached details.  Payment details have been set up on ParentMail.  

Could you please let the Office know if your child is not attending, so we can remove the 

payment from ParentMail.  Thank you. 

 

Head Pupils We are extremely pleased to advise you that the following pupils have been 

choosen to be our head pupils and deputy head pupils.   

Matilda and Ethan – Head Pupils 

Poppy and Sophie – Deputy Head Pupils 

Congratulations to you all. 

 

Pupil Leadership We have a number of exciting new student roles in school which have been 

announced today. 

Sports Leaders – Jude and Chloe 

Buddy Ambassadors – Farrah and Sydney 

Wellbeing Ambassadors – Max and Oliver 

Eco Warriors – Alex and Lacie 

Application forms are going out for anyone who wants to be a Reading Ambassador 

(Hummingbirds only) and School Parliament elections will be taking place soon.  

Congratulations to everyone! 
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Vision and Hearing Flamingos Don’t forget that you will need to action the recent 

communication by 17.11.23. 

 

School Attendance from Attendance Team We hope you had a great half term.  Every 

day at school counts, helping with learning, developing skills and building friendships.  If your 

child has exams this year, being at school as much as possible is important.   You may wish to 

visit www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/attendance for additional support and resources. 

 

Reception and Kingfishers Christmas School Play Wednesday 13th December 
There will be two performances. One at 9.15 a.m. and the next at 3.20 pm. You will be able to 

purchase 2 tickets per family on ParentMail. You can purchase 2 for the morning and 2 for the 

afternoon if you wish.  The cost will be £2.00 per ticket and will include refreshments and 

biscuits. Tickets will be available through ParentMail in November. 
 

Jackdaws and Hummingbirds Carol Concert This will take place on Monday 18th 

December at 2.30 pm. Tickets will be available to purchase on ParentMail in November. 

 

Parents Evening This will take place on 14th and 15th November in the school hall.  You can 

now make bookings on ParentMail.  Afterschool club will be running on this day, although there 

will be no 10 minute crèche.  Pupils will not be allowed to attend the Parents Evening.   

Senco Appointments – You will be able to book an appointment with Mrs Bailey for the 14th or 

15th November.  Please contact the Office to arrange this as you will be unable to book through 

ParentMail. We encourage all parents with a child on the SEND record to book an appointment.  

This is open to other parents who have concerns and would like further information. 

 

Diary Dates 6th November – School Photos 
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